
NORTH EASTERN INSHORE FISHERIES & CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL FISHERMEN 
 

2022/2023 SCALLOP DREDGING FISHERY 
 
Please note that from Tuesday 1 November 2022 until Sunday 30 April 2023 three permitted scallop dredgers will be operating within the following designated 
areas. This is a long-established seasonal fishery and it is strongly recommended that all vessels working static gear avoid the designated areas between the above 
dates. Any operators that continue to work static gear within the designated areas and dates do so at their own risk.  In line with previous years the Authority expects 
all commercial fishermen to work positively and collaboratively together and maintain active communication at all times: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



For further information please consult the Authority’s website at: www.ne-ifca.gov.uk or contact the Authority’s main office: Town Hall, Quay Road, 
Bridlington, YO16 4LP, Tel: 01482 393 515 or email: ne-ifca@eastriding.gov.uk  
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